FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
In the last financial year (2022/23), how many incidents did your authority record where
traffic wardens - otherwise known as Civil Enforcement Officers - were assaulted by members of the public while carrying out council duties?


Please give a brief description of the circumstances of each recorded incident.

There are 62 incidents reported in the 22/23 financial year that meet the legal definition of assault below;

An act indicating the intention to use unlawful violence against another. An act where a person intentionally or recklessly causes another to suffer or apprehend immediate physical violence. 
We have included all reports where an officer has stated that they were threatened although the nature and/or immediacy of the threat is not always clearly reported.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
